
 Happenings @ HHBC 
  
 2818 Edgewood Ave 
 Burlington NC 27215  
 336-584-8040   
 www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

  
 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 

Carlton Carden, 903 E Webb Ave., Bur-
lington, NC 27217; Phone: 336-214-2253. 
Chuck & Jan Harris, 823 Warwick Ct., 
Burlington, NC 27215; Phone: 336-570-
3806. E-mail: harris2873@att.net 

 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Tuesday,  February 8, 8:30 am 

Carver’s Restaurant 
Sign up sheet in the foyer 

 

 

NGO  (Never Grow Old) 

Tuesday, February 22, 11:30 am  
584 Grill on Huffman Mill Road. 

Sign up sheet in the foyer  

 

 

 

CHURCH WEATHER  

CLOSING POLICY 

This winter we will continue to use Channel 
2 (WFMY), cable Channel 9, as well as 
Channel 8, to announce our closing plans. 
Forecasts will be reviewed and local condi-
tions surveyed when practical, and a decision 
made by the Pastor, with advice from the 
Chairman of the Deacons and the Properties 
Chairman. Please, be alert to one of these 
channels Saturday night and Sunday morn-
ing. Wednesday night closings will be han-
dled by calls from the deacons. WHEN IN 
DOUBT, DON’T COME OUT!!! 

 

 

LOTTIE MOON  

CHRISTMAS OFFERING 

GOAL $4,000.00 

Given: $4,365.00 

Thank you for your part in ex-

ceeding our goal.  

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2022 

HOLLY HILL BAPTIST 

CHURCH WILL BE  

CELEBRATING  

50 YEARS ON SUNDAY,           

MAY 15, 2022, 10:30 A. M. 

Speaker: Rev. Emmett Dupree 

(Former Pastor: Nov. 1999-April 2003) 

Planning Committee Members include: Pastor 
Gene, Ken Stout, Lorene Childrey (Church Secre-
tary), Jim and Marilyn Howard, Earl & Debra Jag-
gers, Ann Cowen, Vicki Matkins, Donna Price, 
Mack Ray, Dale & Kat Herring, Bud & Pat 
Durham, Ralph Tyree, and Vernon Moore.   
 
The Committee will meet Tuesday, Febru-
ary 1 at 6 p.m.   
 
Attention All:  If you have  addresses of any 
former members (or former employees) for 
us to include on the invitation list, please 
pass them on to Vicki Matkins or the 
Church office as soon as possible.  
 
If you have pictures of former events or that 
would show any history of HHBC, we would 
appreciate it if you would make then availa-
ble to  anyone on the committee.  

 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT 

BIBLE STUDIES 
6:45 Each Wednesday 

Feb. 2 “Stephen’s Prayer” Acts 7:54-60 
Feb. 9 “The Habit of Prayer” Luke 11:1-13 
Feb. 16 “Search My Heart” 
               Psalm 139:23-24 
Feb. 23 “Dwelling Together” Psalm 133 
 

 

COMING EVENTS 

Feb. 1   50th Anniversary Committee, 6 pm 
Feb. 8   Men’s Breakfast, Carver’s 8 am 
Feb. 22  NGO, 584 Grill, 11:30 am 
 

 
. 

 

                  



 

 

 

Togo is located in northwest Africa 
along the Gulf of Guinea. It stretches 
into six geographic regions, from the 
southern tropics to northern savan-
nahs. It has more than 30 ethnic 
groups. Samaritan’s Purse began 
distributing gift-filled shoeboxes there 
in 1998 and launched The Greatest 
Journey, our follow-up discipleship 
program, in this nation in 2010. 

 

 

 
Colombia is the only country in 
South America to border both the At-
lantic and the Pacific Oceans. Its ge-
ography ranges from snowcapped 
volcanoes in the Andes Mountains to 
beautiful beaches on the coast. Sa-
maritan’s Purse started delivering 
Operation Christmas Child shoebox 
gifts to children here in 2003, and we 
launched The Greatest Journey, our 
follow-up discipleship program for 
shoebox recipients, in Colombia in 
2009. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child 

 
OUR BOXES ARE ON THE WAY! 

 The two locations of where our boxes went are shown below. 

We will be collecting hygiene items for the month of February and 
March. They are soap, washcloths, toothbrushes, combs, deodorant, 
hair accessories. 
 
 
We still need any knit t-shirts for making jump ropes. If you have any 
you don’t want we would appreciate it. 



FEBRUARY 

BIRTHDAYS 

3. Jean Stout 
10. Margaret Owens 
13. Patsy Howard, Jerry Joines 
16. Pat Durham 
20. Jean Johnson 
22. Mary Hunsinger 
26. Clint Perkins 
27. Vicky Marmolejo 
 
 

      

  FEBRUARY 

    ANNIVERSARIES 
22.  Bob & Jean Rogers (65th) 
 
 

Attention Members and Attendees of 

HHBC: If you have a February Birthday or 

Anniversary and you are not on this list, please 

let the church office know.  (336 584-8040) 

FEBRUARY  2022 

S M T W T F S 

  
 

1 2 
 
    

 Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 

3 
 
 

4 
 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
 
 
Deacon’s 
Meeting 6:30 
pm 

8 
 

Men’s Break-
fast—

Carvers   8 
am 

9 
 

    Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 
 

10 
 
 

11 
 

 
 

12 
 
 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 
 

16 
Choir 6 pm 

Prayer/Bible 
Study 6:45 pm 

17 
 

18 
  

 
 

19 
 
 

20 
  
 

21 

 

22 
 

NGO—584 
Grill 11:30 

am 

23 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 

24 
 
 

25 
 
 
 
 
 

26 
 
 

27 
 
 

28 
 

N/L deadline 
9:30 am 

 

  
 

   

 

SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am    
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 

 
                 Secretary’s Hours:  

                      Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

                 

 

 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon: Tom White 




